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The Licensing Sub-Committee met on 19 October 2018.  The Sub-Committee comprised the 
following members: 
 
Councillor N Walsh - Chair 
Councillor S Brunskill 
Councillor J Alcock 
 
The Sub-Committee met to consider the appropriate classification for the film “Datsche” it being 
currently unclassified by the British Board of Film Classification. 
 
The Sub-Committee considered the contents of the report of the Head of Legal and Democratic 
Services dated 19 October 2018 and its appendices (“Report”), (including the application, the 
Council’s policy for determining film classifications and the guidance provided by the British Board 
of Film classification (“Guidance”). The Sub-committee also viewed the entire film. 
 
Having considered all of the above the Sub-committee resolved that the film should be classified 
as a 12A.  It made this classification having had regard to the Guidance and in particular felt that a 
12A was the appropriate classification given the scenes of drug use which it did not feel could be 
described as innocuous and did not carry an anti-drugs message but were in frequent; were not 
glamourised and did not give instructional detail. 
 
 


